
From: Espin, Nigel 

Sent: Friday, November 04, 2011 11:08 PM 

To: DL Brand Integrity; DL Corporate Security 

Subject: Contact from Law Enforcement agencies 

Dear all 

 

You will have seen the communication from Paul Bourassa forwarded to 

you a short while ago. 

 

If you receive any enquiries from law Enforcement or Government 

Agencies with whom we deal, please pass the enquiry to Jean-Luc and he 

will answer them. 

 

In order to maintain some sort of record, could I ask each regional BI 

and CS head to collate 

·         the numbers of enquiries that are received (if any) and from 

they came. 

·         A list of all employees or external people who received the 

email containing the allegations directly. 

 

Thank you and best regards 

 

Nigel 


